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We are unable to attend many overseas education 
exhibitions due to the outbreak of COVID-19. 

Fortunately, we can still communicate with people in 
different countries through online meetings. 

The University of Taipei and Taiwan Education Center in Mongolia held an online 
meeting on April 24, 2020. 
 
Sabina Shu-Chun Chiang, Dean of the Office of International Affairs, was the 
representative of UT in the meeting. Prof. Chiang introduced the quality education in 
UT, features of the curriculums, scholarships and grants, and application procedure. 
Meanwhile, Prof. Chiang also talked with the students, parents, and teachers in 
Mongolia. 
 
Uka Oidov from Taiwan Education Center in Mongolia assisted in interpreting from 
English into Mongolian during the rehearsal of the meeting on April 23. The official 
online meeting was held on April 24, participated by about 30 Mongolian teachers 
and students. The faculty and staff of Admission Division and Office of International 
Affairs of UT were also in the meeting, assisting in answering students’ questions 
regarding scholarship and application procedure. 
 
Otgonbat Barkhuu, the president of Global Leadership University in Mongolia, and Ivy 

Lin, the project manager of Taiwan Education Center in Mongolia, also participated in 

the meeting. 
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